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Hi Everyone! 
 
Happy almost December everyone.  I can’t believe that the year is almost over.  I hope you have enjoyed this 
year.  
 
For our December meeting, don’t forget the date change.  We will be meeting on Wednesday, December 1, 
still at 6:00 PM.  
 
We are doing an ornament exchange (homemade or purchased), so don’t forget to 
bring one if you want to participate.  
 
Please also bring your favorite party snack to share.  
 
Challenge quilts are due.  We will be voting on them and will have prizes.  
 
As a look ahead for next year, Deonn has a conflict the first Thursday in January, so 
guild meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 4. 

 
Thanks for a great year!! 
Ali 

 
Our Guild Meeting will be at the Bank of Utah in Heber on Wednesday, December 1st, 
from 6PM to 8 PM in person and via Zoom. 
Here is the Zoom meeting link: 

 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84053768159?pwd=MG1lTjZDS3E4eldXMCt3QU9EWXBIdz09 

Meeting ID: 840 5376 8159 
Passcode: 179215 
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